
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Page 1 of 1 http://turbocor.danfoss.com |  
 

Purpose 

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform our customers that we have changed the orientation of the IGV 

feedthrough connector clamp on our VTX Compressors. Figure 1 below illustrates the old and new 

position of the IGV feedthrough connector. 

 

 

 

 

 

Old Orientation New Orientation 

 
Figure 1 – Feedthrough Connector Clamp   

 

The change of the location of the clamps was simply done to avoid the clamp catching on the packaging 

material when unpacking the compressor.  

 

Summary 

Our production VTX compressors have the new orientation of the IGV feedthrough connector clamp. 

 

Action Required 

No action required. 

 

Need Assistance  

For more information, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com. 
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